
Dear President, 

I would like to invite you and any key professional industry contacts you may have who would like to join 
the Global Thermal Think Tank (G3T) to Australia and New Zealand starting in Auckland, New Zealand on 
21st June and concluding in Melbourne Australia on 30th June.  

This trip will include visits to hot springs in the North and South Island of New Zealand and across Victoria 
in Australia. There are many special activities along the way including a launch function and cultural 
activities for https://www.wai-ariki.co.nz  in Rotorua. A visit to the newly opened QE Health Hot Springs 
Hospital https://qehealth.co.nz   And in the South Island of New Zealand we will spend time at Hanmer 
Springs (NZ’s largest hot springs receiving 520,000 visitors per annum) https://hanmersprings.co.nz and of 
course a visit to Maruia Hot Springs (the joint venture with James White and Peninsula Hot Springs – James 
is the Managing Director and the driving force of this incredible destination) 
https://www.maruiahotsprings.nz . Plus many more incredible hot springs in the North Island of New 
Zealand.  

In Australia we will be visiting Peninsula Hot Springs https://www.peninsulahotsprings.com, the new $100 
million development of Alba Thermal Springs https://albathermalsprings.com.au, the under construction 
Phillip Island Hot Springs (see images in the invitation flyer) and the newly opened Metung Hot Springs 
https://www.metunghotsprings.com .  

On the 27th June will also be hosting a Hot Springs Symposium at Peninsula Hot Springs for our group of 50 
plus a further 100 special guests (people we want to influence such some government officials, the National 
and State Tourism Authorities, and key national and international media).   

If you have ever thought of visiting hot springs in Australia and New Zealand this is the opportunity to do it 
with a group of passionate and committed industry leaders.  

There are only 50 spaces available on this trip and already 25 have been pre-booked so please (please) be 
quick. If you have any logistical or booking questions, please direct them to Greg Mangos from Travel 
Utopia who is helping pull together the flights, hotels and other bookings -  greg@travelutopia.com.au .  

Also, if either of you are able to make it to this trip I would like to invite you to present at the Hot Springs 
Symposium we will be holding at Peninsula Hot Springs on 27th June. 

Best regards. 

Charles Davidson 

V. President of FEMTEC 

  

 


